From: Chuck Emmett

To: Chuck Emmett
Subject: Flash Traffic 03-8-2015: New Director of the Arizona Department of Veterans" Services
Date: Saturday, March 28, 2015 10:23:33 PM

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic

Number: #3-08-2015 Date: 3/28/15

Subject: New Director of the Arizona Department of
Veterans’ Services

This week, Governor Doug Ducey appointed Colonel Wanda
Wright (USAF Retired) as the next director of the Arizona
Department of Veterans’ Services. On Wednesday, 1 April
2015, at 0900 hours, the Arizona Senate Public Safety,
Military and Technology Committee will hold a confirmation
hearing for Colonel Wright.

The hearing will be held in Senate Hearing Room 1 and is
open to the public.

(from)

M. David Hampton

Public Information and Legislative Affairs Arizona
Department of Veterans’ Services

Office: 602.234.8413

Cell: 602.402.1282

dhampton@azdvs.gov
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Chuck Emmmett

Base Commander

Rerelh Base USSYI

commander@perch-base.org
(602) 448-3873




